
Notice for 1st Semester Students 

NCC Enrolment 

 

Students, interested to join in NCC, are hereby notified that enrolment 

process will be started in the 1st week of January, 2021. So, you are 

directed to meet the NCC Unit of the College on 2nd or 4th January, 

2021 at 11.30 a.m. with your all certificates and marks sheet of H.S. or 

equivalent examination.  

 
 
 
NCC Officer 
Dr Bibekananda Sahu Dr Sandip Kr. Ghatak 
Associate Professor in Commerce Vice-Principal 
Mobile: 9434202251 Asansol Girls’ College 

 


